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12 August 2008

GHL GROUP TO REMAIN ON KENSINGTON’S PANEL

Following the review of Kensington’s packager panel, GHL Group are delighted to announce they have retained their panel appointment.

Kensington reduced its packager panel following a review to ensure it continues to provide optimum service to its key accounts. 

GHL Group Sales & Marketing Director, John Smith, said: “The decision by Kensington for GHL Group to remain on their panel reinforces the strong relationship we have with them and the quality of business we produce. Kensington are a significant product provider in the market and popular with our intermediary distribution. I am therefore delighted they have chosen to retain GHL Group as one of their key partners.”

Keith Street, Head of Kensington said: “It is particularly important for Kensington in the current environment to maintain the highest level of service to our Key Partners, and we regularly review our packager panel to ensure we are able to continue to meet these standards. These are difficult trading conditions, but we will be working closely with all of our business relationships as we look forward to market recovery.”
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For further information contact:

John Smith – Sales and Marketing Director

GHL Group

Tel:   01622 358007 
E-mail:   john.smith@ghlgroup.co.uk
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